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Health Reminder & Temperature 

Checks 
*Please remember to call, text, or email us if 
your child is absent.  We would also like to know 

the reason why as we need to post contagious 

illnesses. We are also watching for symptoms of 
Covid-19 as well. Once flu season hits, we will 

need to be more vigilant about illnesses and 
children staying home.  We appreciate your 

assistance in this matter. 

 
We are continuing with temperature checks 

throughout the winter.  As the weather gets 
colder, we will transition to thermometers that 

we can use in children’s ears.  If these 

thermometers do not work either, then we will 
have to take the children inside to check their 

temperature. If they are indeed fever free, then 
you will be able to drive away. This may take a 

bit longer so please be patient with us!! 
 

Also, it helps to not have the children wear hats 

in the car and to not have it be overly hot in the 
car as the thermometers are very sensitive to air 

temperature.  
 

orlpreschool@gmail.com 
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Upcoming Events 
 

*Book orders due Tuesday, November 10th 

 

*No preschool Nov. 25th & 26th      
 

*We will not be able to sing in church in 
December or hold any Christmas programs 

for families this year due to Covid-19. 

 

 

Let us remember to be thankful for 

all that God has given to us! 

Our Redeemer Preschool Staff 

Thanksgiving Feast 
The children will be taking part in a 

Thanksgiving Feast on Nov. 23rd or 24th.  We are 

supplying chicken nuggets, corn, and 
applesauce.  We have asked you for any items 

needed already during conferences. 

Our Caps Your Cause 
Please help us raise money for our Preschool.  
Simply save plastic Prairie Farms milk jug caps 

and bring them to your school. The school will 
collect them and redeem the codes throughout 

the year.  

 
Through it’s Our Caps Your Cause program, 

Prairie Farms is donating 5 cents per cap 
collected to each participating school. The more 

caps the school turns in, the more money the 

school receives. The cash can be used in any 
way the school chooses.  

 

Christmas Wish Lists 
We will be coming up with items we would like 

for the classroom and send those lists home 

sometime this month. These items can be 
purchased for the classrooms as Christmas gifts.  

We will be asking for things that you can buy or 
things you can give money towards and we will 

do the purchasing. 
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